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Naming of New development at Merville Place, Finglas Road, Dublin 11 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Castlethorn Construction Unlimited Company have submitted a proposal for the naming and 
numbering of a new development at Finglas Road, Dublin 11 as outlined on the attached 
map SM-2022-0099. 
 
The development will consist of 191 no. apartments accommodated in 3 no. buildings 
ranging from 5 to 6 storeys.   
 
The proposed name “Craigie View / Craigie Vale / Craigie Gate, Merville Place, Finglas, 
Dublin 11” was chosen for reasons stated below: 
 
The overall scheme name Merville Place reflects the sites historical associations with 
Merville Dairies, and the individual block names, Craigie View, Craigie Vale, Craigie Gate, 
are named after the Craigie family, proprietors of the Merville Dairies. 
 
The Irish translation is as follows: 
  
1-59  Radharc Craigie, Plás Merville, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11 

Craigie View, Merville Place, Finglas, Dublin 11 
 
1-64 Gleann Craigie, Plás Merville, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11 

Craigie Vale, Merville Place, Finglas, Dublin 11 
 
1-70  Geata Craigie, Plás Merville, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11 

Craigie Gate, Merville Place, Finglas Dublin 11. 
 
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate. 
 
The name above is considered suitable and is recommended for adoption. 
 
 
Derek Kelly 
Director of Services North West Area 
 

 


